
Announcements for Tuesday, September 11, 2018 

 

 There will be a Student United Way Meeting, Wednesday morning at 8:45. The meeting will 

take place in Ms. Tugya's room, room 725. 

 

 THIS FRIDAY, the 14th our Architecture Academy is celebrating Parking Day, a day to show the 

importance of our environment.  Join us during all lunches in the courtyard for drinks and 

activities to promote the significance of Parks Over Parking!  Bring in a glass or plastic jar and 

make a ‘Mini Park’ on Friday. 

 

 Dreams Come True will be holding their first meeting this Friday, September 14th in the Small 

Cafeteria at 8:30am. No prior sign-up is necessary and there will be donuts for the first to 

arrive! 

 

 Junior Ladies will meet Thursday, September 13th, at 8:30 am in the AVID Room/9th Grade 

Café. 

 

 ASL Club will meet on Thursday, September 13th at 8:15am in Ms. Ottenstein's room, Portable 5.  

 

 High Q meets Mondays in Mrs. Williamson’s room 985.  New members are always welcome. 

 

 Tri-M Music Honor Society applications and references are due this Friday.  All Tri-M 

applications must be complete and all references received by Friday to be considered this year.  

Please see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room for more information. 

 

 Callbacks for the BT A cappella ensemble will be held tomorrow, Wednesday, morning at 8:15 

a.m.  If you were unable to attend the previous audition, please see Ms. Mattingly for 

permission to audition this Wednesday.  Callback list is posted on the chorus bulletin board. 

 

 Are you interested in joining the Spanish Club? Then bring a $20.00 check to Ms. Echt’s room 

N240 to join. You do not need to be taking Spanish to be a member. The deadline to pay is 

September 24th, gracias 



 

 Junior Ladies interested in participating in the Miss BT pageant can stop by room 223 or the 

front desk to pick up a Miss BT application.  Optional parent/student meeting will be today @ 

6pm in room 223.  Applications are due no later than Friday 9/14 by 4pm.  Please see Mrs. 

Hayward with any questions. 

 


